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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Month of the Military Child 
April is the month of the military  
child. When we return to school  
after the Easter break we will be  
recognising this special time in  
our assemblies and in classes.  
See below for some interesting online activities and 
resources. 
Month of the Military Child 
 

Charity Day Total Update 
Thank you to everyone who has donated to our 
fundraising for Comic Relief. Our total is now £134! 
 

Easter Fun 
The sun was out for some of the week and we jumped 
at the chance to have our Easter Egg Hunts. It was 
lovely to see children scattered around the grounds 
looking for clues. 
We had an amazing array of entries for our decorate an 
egg competition. It was evident that so much thought, 
time and care had been taken. Well done to the 
winners – Hugo, Zachary, Darcie, Olivia G and Emilia - 
and well done to Mrs Murrey and Mrs Rasen for judging 
the competition – an unenviable job!  
 

 
 

Have a lovely Easter! Katie Tracey, Headteacher 
 
 

 

Dates for Your Diary… 
 

8.4.24 School Opens Summer Term 
18.4.24 Parent Anxiety Workshop 9am 

hosted by Humber Mental Health 
25.4.24 Parent Anxiety Workshop 9am 

hosted by Humber Mental Health 
6.5.24 Bank Holiday 
w/c 13.5.24 KS2 SATs 
24.5.24 End of half term 
3.6.24 Training Day School Closed 
4.6.24 School Opens 
24.6.24 Infant Sports 1.30pm 
25.6.24 KS2 Sports 1.30pm 
9.7.24 KS2 Production 2pm 
10.7.24 KS2 Production 6pm 
12.7.24 Summer Fair 6-8pm 
19.7.24 Y6 Final Assembly 2pm 
19.7.24 School Closes End of Summer Term  

More dates to follow…watch this space… 

 

NEWSLETTER Week 25 
22nd March 2024 

 

Attendance 
Whole School: 93% 
Acorn Class had the highest attendance of 99%  
 

 

Goodbye Mr Elder… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It was an emotional 
week as we prepared 
to say good bye to a 
very special person. 
Many of you will 
have happy 
memories of Mr 
Elder…the summer 
fairs, residentials, 
choir, sports…he has 
been a huge part of it 
all. As a class teacher 
he helped so many 
and as assistant head 
he supported with 
care and kindness. 

Mr Elder left school in style on Friday – thank you to Mr Bryans 
for arranging the treat.  
 

We are so proud of what Mr Elder has achieved and know he will 
be an amazing headteacher. Good bye Mr E, you will be missed x 
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